Empowered, enriched and equipped
good humans and learners for life.

Mobile Phone use at MVPS

Dear Parents/Carers,

This is a reminder of the Mona Vale Public School procedures around digital device use.

We understand that some students may carry mobile phones to and from school in case of
emergencies, for personal safety or to communicate plans with their families. As per our
‘Student Use Of Digital Devices and Online Services Procedure’, students are required to keep
their phones and smart watches in their bags at all times during the school day, including
class and bus lines. Students are aware that if they use their phone during school time, they
may receive a consequence in line with our school wellbeing procedures.

Should a student need to make a call or contact their parents during the school day, they
must approach the administration office or their teacher and ask for permission to use the
school’s phone. During school hours, parents and carers are expected to only contact their
children via the school office.

Thank you for your support.
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